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SIGN UP TO GET NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL—JUST SEND AN EMAIL TO peggi@tampabay.rr.com 
We DO NOT share or sell your email.  We only use email for newsletters & occasional urgent bulletins. 

Our holiday celebrations will be 

different this year. May the light of the 

candle remind you of peace and joy.  Let 

it shine as a symbol of hope for a safe, 

healthful year ahead.  

Best wishes to you and yours as we close 

2020.  

TRASHY SAYS: 
Remember 
 REGULAR pick up 

Christmas Eve, Thursday, 
December 24,  AND 
New Year’s Eve, 
Thursday, 
December 31. 

The HOA gave Santa a head start this year.  36 neighborhood 
children  received gift bags with treats, crafts, and novelty gifts. 
Many thanks to Allison  & Izzy Broihier  for the special deliveries! 

 

Bay Hills all decked out for Christmas 

Thanks to Troy & Jim Robinson for decorating our entry signs 

See more pictures on Page 3 (will be emailed separately) 

<—SANTA! 
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DECEMBER Yard of the Month 
Bay Hills  Drive 

HOA Public Service Announcement 
For everyone ’s sake  

VISUALIZE THE DANGER 
Both of these can 
cause great harm 
& death.  

Snake gives 
warning. 
Virus spreads 
EASILY  as 

people breathe, cough, talk, shout, or sing. 
Too small to see or hear. No warning. 
WASH HANDS, MASK UP & STAY BACK 
Get vaccinated when you can, but keep up 
the safety practices. 

 

Condolences to the Murphy & 
Schofield families upon the passing 
of Roger Schofield Dec 21. 

COVID CORNER…. 
Do you want to share 
your COVID 
experience? It’s real 
and it has affected Bay 
Hills. Names mean more 
than the daily numbers. 
Send note to 
peggi@tampabay.rr.com 

This space is for 
you… 
 caregiver, health 
worker, patient, 
relative, service 
worker, everyone 
touched by COVID.   
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